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Our June Updates from the field

Hello everyone,
We have some exciting news to share with you for the month of June. During the month of
June, RefEd Initiative managed to scale up operations in Rwamwanja Refugee settlement by
adding two extra villages bringing our coverage to six villages. 

This means we are able to reach out to more children than before. And yes, more volunteers
empowered to lead our exciting education program that transforms the society.

Literacy under the
shade
Our literacy camps continue in the
communities with an addition of two
extra camps to cover 150 students. We
are currently covering six villages with
our literacy camps in the communities 

Out of school
students 
We continue to move around the
communities to mobilize out of school
children and enroll them back to
school. We are reaching out to
teenage mothers, children on the
streets, pregnant teens, children with
disabilities and all other children who
are out of school to make sure they
get back to school

More Volunteers
deployed 
We added two volunteers to our growing
team of passionate change makers. 
We are currently serving in six villages with
six volunteers who are taking the lead in
transforming their communities through
education. 

Support our mission of enabling refugee children
around the world to access  quality education.

Contact us for the different ways we can partner to
deliver. 
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